
LEGAL NOTICE: 
TOWN OF WALWORTH 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Walworth will hold 
a Public Hearing at the Walworth Town Offices, Main Meeting Room, 3600 
Lorraine Drive, on Thursday, October 7, 2021, at 6:39 PM for the purpose of 
considering contracting with Western Wayne Ambulance. Inc. for 2022; 
contract amount is $33,000.00. 
 
All interested persons may be heard at the above time and place or submit 
comments in writing to the Walworth Town Clerk, 3600 Lorraine Drive, Walworth, 
New York 14568. 
 
By Order of the Town Board 
Town of Walworth 
AIMEE PHILLIPS-LOMB 
TOWN CLERK 
Dated: September 23, 2021 
 


